
 
 

 
Important information for parents or guardians of students that would like to have                            

their student’s P-EBT benefit level reconsidered. 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.  

Pandemic-Electronic Benefit Transfer (P-EBT) 
Reconsideration Information for Parents/Guardians 
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What is reconsideration? 

What information do you need to provide to the school/district for reconsideration? 

Who can you contact if you would like to apply to have Pandemic-EBT benefits reconsidered? 

Is there a due date to submit a reconsideration request? 

Where should you go if you have questions about the P-EBT program or benefits? 

Complete a Reconsideration Intake Form available at under school lunch icon on our website at: 
https://www.bridgecharter.org/ 
The Reconsideration Intake Form will provide information needed to submit the form. 

 

There may be months when your student’s school schedule (hybrid or remote) was different from what 
the district/school reported (in-person or hybrid) to the state. In that case, parents/guardians may request 
to have their student’s benefit level reconsidered. Students may be P-EBT eligible if they were receiving a 
hybrid or remote/online learning model in one or more of the following months: 
 

September 2020, October 2020, November 2020, December 2020, 
January 2021, February 2021, March 2021, April 2021, May 2021 

The Reconsideration Intake Form must be fully completed, signed, and submitted to the Bridge 
Elementary no later than close of business on August 2, 2021. 
 

The DWS website https://jobs.utah.gov/covid19/pebt/. The website provides a current list of qualifying 
schools, Frequently Asked Questions, and contact information. 
 


